
(Ma 
THE VOICE OF ST. LOUIS INC. MART BLDG., ST. LOUIS 

TELEPHONE CENTRAL 8240 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

December 15, 1936. 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of recent 
date, for which we sincerely thank you. 

We have checked your report of reception and find that 
it is essentially correct and only hope that you will 
continue to receive and enjoy KMOX programs from time 
to time in the future. 

Again assuring you that your communication is most 
appreciated and suggesting to you that we would be very 
interested in hearing from you again at any time that 
you may care to report on future transmissions. 

Very truly yours, 

G. L. Tevis:T Chief Engineer. 

Mr. Norman Maguire, 
101 Hope Street, 
Stamford, Connecticut. 
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